
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

8 December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Standards and Expectations - Nails and Eyelashes 

In follow up to our letter circulated last week regarding standards and expectations, we would like 

to reiterate the section regarding nails and eyelashes. We are seeing a growing number of 

students attend school wearing false eyelashes/false acrylic nails. As part of our uniform policy, we 

have a zero tolerance towards either. 

From Monday there will be heightened checks carried out. Any students found to be wearing 

either of these items will be allocated the appropriate sanction and may be placed in isolation 

until this has been rectified. 

As always, we thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 
 
 
 


